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LAOH NEWS OF INTEREST 

 
Our next meeting will be held downstairs at the Claddagh Pub and Restaurant, 399 Canal St., Lawrence, MA  
on Wednesday, November 13, 2019 at 7:30PM after the joint meeting with the men at 7:00PM.  Please try to  
make the effort to attend.  Mary Ann Proctor, Anne Collins, Margaret Wolfendale and Maureen Fraser have all  
volunteered to bring the refreshments. 
 

  LAOH Dining Out Fundraiser – OUR MEETING NIGHT!, Wednesday, November 13, 2019, The 
Claddagh Pub– Come for a delicious dinner before or after our meeting between the hours of  
4:00PM – 10:00PM and 20% of all food and non-alcoholic beverages from all of the checks with the  
enclosed flyer is given to the Division 8 LAOH.  Again, this is a great fundraiser and we are asking all of our  
Hibernian members to please support it.  This fundraiser is being held to help defray some of the costs of the  
Division officers’ expenses while representing our Division at our State AOH-LAOH Convention last May.   
Please spread the word and copy the flyer for your friends.  One does not have to be a Hibernian to have  
the 20% comes to us as long as they have the flyer in hand. 
 
CHRISTMAS CALENDAR:  The Christmas Calendar is back by popular demand.  See enclosed flyer. 
 

By the time this newsletter is received, the Foxwoods trip, the 3 card-Bingo, the Afternoon of Irish Music will  
likely have passed.  The Wine Tasting and Christmas Ornament Painting Party is sold out.  Thank you to those  
that supported our endeavors. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS:  
 
Plans for the LAOH/AOH Christmas Party are underway.  It will be held on December 11, 2019 at  
6:30PM at the Claddagh Pub and Restaurant.  Cost per person is $15.00.  Money must be received prior to  
December 1, 2019.  Come and enjoy and bring your friends along too.  Your guests do not have to be  
members of the LAOH or AOH.  We look forward to a night of delicious food and entertainment.  Tickets will be 
available at the November meeting.   
 

Important:  Please notify an officer of the Division if you have a change of address as it costs the Division  
money if the mail is returned.  
 

Halfway to St. Patrick’s Day calendar – Thank you to everyone who supported our calendar fundraiser.   
The winners are shown on the reverse side of this newsletter. 
 

Applications for membership forms are available through your officers or at a Division meeting.  Consider  
having a friend or relative join.  Contact Anne-Marie Nyhan-Doherty at 978-794-0911 for more information.   
The Division 8 LAOH Junior Division is also seeking members.  Contact Isabelle Gannon for more information  
at 978-688-4358.   
 
 



 
Winners from the Halfway to St. Patrick’s Day Calendar 
 

                      9/1/19   $           25.00   Jack Lahey 
9/2/19   $           25.00   Stephen Anderson 
9/3/19   $           25.00   Tricia Van Anglen 
9/4/19   $           25.00   Alice Casey 
9/5/19   $           25.00   Ellen Finneran 
9/6/19   $           25.00   Mark Murphy 
9/7/19   $           25.00   Kathleen O'Connell 
9/8/19   $           25.00   Maureen Murphy 
9/9/19   $           25.00   Connie Kennedy 

9/10/19   $           25.00   Margaret Quirke 
9/11/19   $           50.00   Ellen Finneran 
9/12/19   $           25.00   Kathleen O'Connell 
9/13/19   $           25.00   Irene Crowley   
9/14/19   $           25.00   Stephen Anderson 
9/15/19   $           25.00   Nancy Kennedy 
9/16/19   $           25.00   Katie Darwin 
9/17/19   $         100.00   Stephen Anderson 
9/18/19   $           25.00   Carole Rourke 
9/19/19   $           25.00   Michael Mahoney 
9/20/19   $           25.00   Michael McCarthy 
9/21/19   $           25.00   Beth Spicer 
9/22/19   $           25.00   Rev. John Delaney 
9/23/19   $           25.00   Michael Mahoney 
9/24/19   $           25.00   Ellen Melvin 
9/25/19   $           25.00   Shauna O'Sullivan 
9/26/19   $           25.00   Kathleen Melvin 
9/27/19   $           25.00   Kathleen Griffin 
9/28/19   $           25.00   Bernadine Matton 
9/29/19   $           25.00   Daxley Murphy 
9/30/19   $           25.00   Kathleen Griffin 

 
Reminder: Our Division has a website that is updated monthly, may we suggest that you take a look at it sometime.   
It is www.div8aoh.com.  See the Men’s’ newsletter for cancellation of meetings and events information. 
 

We are Thankful! 
For each new morning with its light, 

For rest and shelter of the night, 
For health and food, for love and friends, 

For everything Thy goodness sends. 
   Ralph Waldo Emerson 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 


